
 A Parent’s Guide to… 

Sports Day 2025  

 
The staff and children are so excited to welcome you to our Federated Sports Day on Friday 20th 
June.  Ahead of the day, we wanted to provide you with some important information: 

 

What is the timetable for the day? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

What does my child need to wear? 

 

Your child will need to wear P.E kit into school and wear a plain t-shirt to match their house colour. 
 
The houses and their colours are: 
Walbury – Blue 
Sidbury - Red 
Danebury - Yellow 
Fosbury – Green 
 
If you are unsure which house your child belongs to, please ask their class teacher who will be 
happy to help. Year R children will have a note in their diary indicating which house they are in.  
 
If the weather is hot, please ensure your child is wearing sun cream and has a hat to wear outside. 
 
 
  
 
 

 

Refreshments, Programmes and New for this Year… 

 

The following items will be available to purchase on the day, from the tipi and/or entry gate: 
 

• Ice pops, at lunch time for 40p 
 

• Bottled water, on entry and at lunch-time for 50p 

 

• Programmes on entry, for 40p which will contain a timetable of events and a map 
 

• Tickets to enter our coconut shy competition to win a family prize! 50p for two shots 
 
If you don’t want to bring cash on the day, you can purchase programmes, ice pop tokens, 
water tokens, and game tokens from the Hive, before and after school between the 16th and 
19th of June.  
 
 

9:15am – 11:45am Junior School Sports Day 
(Prize giving at 11:30) 

11:55pm – 12:50pm  Whole Federation Family Picnic 

1pm – 3pm  Infant School Sports Day 
(Prize giving at 2:45) 



What are the arrangements for picnic lunch? 

 

We are excited to invite you to join us to have a picnic lunch on the playground with your child.  
 
Please ensure you have completed the lunch time arrangement slip for your child by Monday 
16th of June.  
 
Access to the playground will be through the Infant School gate on Holly Walk pathway. The gate 
will be open at 11:45am and closed at 11:55am promptly. This is to ensure the gate can be closed 
over lunch time to ensure the safety of our children.  
 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
At 11.55am you will be able to pick your child up from their classroom door for picnic lunch. Your 
child’s class teacher will only release to the adult named on the lunch time arrangement slip. 
 
Please remember to cancel your child’s hot meal if you have ordered in advance and plan to 
take them for picnic instead. 
 
At 12.50pm a bell will ring for children return to their classrooms, with their adult to sign back in.  
 
At 12.55pm the gate will open again to allow parents to leave, or to enter if they are not able to 
attend the picnic lunch. The gate will close again at 1pm sharp. Any arrivals after this 
time will need to sign in at the Junior School admin office. 
 
Please feel free to bring blankets and chairs along to the picnic, as these will not be 
provided by the federation. 

 

Photographs 

 

We are happy for you to take photographs on the day, but ask that photographs are kept for personal 
use and must not be published on social media websites. This is for safeguarding reasons, to 
support children who cannot appear on social media.  

 

Thank you for your support, we can’t wait to see you. 


